
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS
INVITATION FOR BIDS

The Department of Education/Education in the 
Unorganized Territory is conducting a competitive bid 
process for the Connor School Renovations at Connor 
Consolidated School in Connor Township, Maine. Bids 
will be opened and read aloud by the Bureau of General 
Services at 2 p.m., July 8, 2025.
The work of this project will consist of renovations to the 
Connor Consolidated School. Renovations shall include 
site renovations, the drilling of a new well, new building 
wall packs for site lighting, new sidewalks, an office and 
vestibule renovation/addition, a new water heater, 
mechanical upgrades and improvements, floor drain 
improvements, new mechanical control systems, new 
interior lighting systems, the replacement of electrical 
main distribution panels and sub panels, and the 
renovation of existing fire alarm systems.
The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of 
General Services website:
https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities.
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